@MANDEL GROUP 301 East Erie Street

Milwaukee, W1 53202-6005
February 7, 2017 414-347-3600

414-347-3607 fax

www.mandelgroup.com

Mr. Jim Oweczarski
City Clerk

City of Milwaukee
200 E. Wells St.

Room 205
Milwaukee, W1 53202

RE: Renaming Segment of North Lyon Street to North Milwaukee Street
Dear Mr. Owczarski:

We are developing North End Phase V, an 88-unit luxury apartment community that represents the final
phase of The North End. The development is located at the northeast corner of Water and Lyon Streets.
We are requesting that the segment of North Lyon Street from the intersection of North Lyon Street and
North Milwaukee Street to North Water Street be renamed to North Milwaukee Street. The segment s

depicted on the attached drawing.

This segment of North Lyon Street should be renamed to North Milwaukee Street because the adjoining
street across Water Street is named North Milwaukee Street. If our development has a North Lyon
Street address, potential residents and visitors may be confused on how to reach our development
given the discrepancy between street names on either side of Water Street. We are the only property
owner that abuts this segment of the street, so we would be the only property whose address would be
impacted.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

USL Land, LLC
By: Mandel/USL Land, LLC, Its: Manager

é %f /M
Phillip Aiello
Authorized Representative
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